
SPRING GROVE GAZETTE       
September 21, 2018 

SCHOOL IS DISMISSED EVERY FRIDAY AT 2:30.                             
 

AST:  Dear AST Parents,  If you need to pick up your child from AST between 4:00 and 4:30 

please call 620-783-4499 and use one of the following extensions:  2116, 2117, or 2108.  Our 

doors lock at 3:30 and after 4:00 there will be no one in the office to answer the phone or the 

buzzer.  

FALL PICTURES:  Picture Day is Tuesday, September 25th.  Pictures should be paid on picture 

day.  Order forms need to be filled out completely and checks should be made payable to Studio 

951.  Order forms do not have envelopes with them so it might be a good idea to put your child's 

picture money in an envelope with your child's name on it so it won't get lost.  Remember, do not 

wear green on picture day because pictures are taken in front of a green screen and background 

colors are added later.  Order forms were attached to the newsletter last Friday. 

CHARACTER COUNTS:  Our Character Counts assembly for "Respect" will be held 

Wednesday, September 26th, at 8:00 in the Spring Grove Gym.  The Character Counts word for 

October is "Responsibility". 

WEATHER:  The weather is changing from day to day.  One day it is warm/hot the next it may 

be cool and we need a jacket.  Please remember to put your child's name in their jackets, coats, 

and on their personal belongings.   If these items are left in the gym, outside, or in the hallway we 

can't return them if we don't know the owner.  Initials are good but we may have more than one 

child with the same initials so names including the last name are better.  Names can be written on 

the back of tags, inside pockets, or on name labels. 

FROM THE NURSE: Please get a copy of all immunization updates to Nurse DeAnn.  And let's 

start preparing for flu vaccines!! 

Addresses & Phone Number:  Please make sure we have your correct mailing address.  

Also, remember to call the Spring Grove Office or send a note with your child when you change 

your phone number.  We like to keep our files up to date so that we can contact you in an 

emergency, when there are activities to announce over the school messaging system, and when 

mailing you important information.  Thank you.   
   

COMING EVENTS: 

September 25:  Spring Grove Fall Pictures 

September 26:  Character Counts Assembly - 8:00 am in the Spring Grove Gym  

October 12:  No School 

October 15-19:  Spring Grove Fall Book Fair 

October 17:  Family Night @ the Book Fair - 4:00-6:00 

October 19:  Grandparents Day @ the Book Fair 

October 23 & 25:  Parent/Teacher Conferences 

October 24:  Character Counts Assembly for "Responsibility" 

October 26:  No School 

October 30:  Picture Retakes 

October 31:  Halloween Parties 

                                                 
Mission Statement:  At Spring Grove we encourage and lead our students to develop social and academic skills 

to achieve livelong learning for the 21st Century. 

 *Students will read and comprehend.   *Students will develop skills to solve problems. 

          *Students will show respect in thinking and reasoning in oral and written communications. 


